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January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

After School Clubs 
 
After school clubs will commence week beginning Monday 15th January. All after school clubs start at 3.40 
and finish at 4.45pm, all pupils to be collected promptly from the main gates. Please note there are limited 
numbers, you will be informed if your child does not have a place. 
 
Please indicate the club/s you would like your child to attend on the permission form which is within the 
link below. Please note your child will be unable to stay for clubs unless the office is in receipt of a 
completed permission form. Please ensure you have the MyEd app as clubs may need to be cancelled at 
short notice and you will be notified by the MyEd text service or email. However, please discuss 
alternative arrangements with your child in case this arises or in case you do not receive the message. 
 
After School Permission Form Link: https://forms.office.com/e/VwYquk91h0  
 
After school clubs are: 
 
Monday     All Years Girls Basketball – Mr Wheeldon 
       
Tuesday     KS3 Basketball – Mr Wheeldon & Mr Coates 
      All Years Computer/Homework Club – Miss Sharrock 
       
Wednesday     All Years Indoor Athletics – Mr Coates 
                  KS2 Cheerleading – Miss Goodwin 
      All Years Book Club - Miss Biddlecombe Hawes 

     
Thursday      All Years Gymnastics – Miss Hickling 
      All Years Soft Archery – Mr Wheeldon 
      All Years Sign Language - Miss Biddlecombe Hawes 
       
Please note a permission form does need to be completed for all new and existing after school clubs each 
term. Can you please let reception know if your child no longer wants to attend a club they have registered 
for. 
    
 
Many thanks 
Mrs Salt 

https://forms.office.com/e/VwYquk91h0

